Holland Conservation Commission

Minutes of Commission meeting held on March 22, 2011

Present: Mary vandenBerg, Chairperson, Marcia Beal, Nathan Gumlaw, Mary Lovett, Marianne
Martone, James Wettlaufer

Absent: Patricia Caron

Chairperson called the meeting to order. The minutes of the March 8, 2011 meeting were read
and approved.

The hearing for the amended plans for John Beltrandi was held . The house will be raised two
feet above the flood plain and this will allow for a gravity fed septic system. The compensatory
fill amount changed since there will not be a basement. The plans were approved.

The MACC will hold a training session on erosion and sediment control on May 7, 2011 at the
Sturbridge Town Hall.

Mary vandenBerg will have more information on the seminar in May that will be conducted at
the Holland Senior Center

Due to town meetings, our next meeting will be on April 26, 2011. The Town Meeting will be
held on May 31, 20611 and the town elections will be held on June 13, 2011.

9:00 PM Meeting adjourned.

Respectfully submitted by,

Marcia Beal, Acting Secretary

Copies to Select Board, Town Clerk, Board of Health, Planning Board, Building Inspector,
Highway Surveyor, ZBA, File and HCC Chairperson




